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Year-to-Date Revenue Collections Continue to Grow Through 
November 

TRENTON – Five months into the Fiscal Year, the New Jersey Department of the Treasury 
reported Wednesday that the State has collected over $240 million more in revenue year-to-
date compared to Fiscal Year 2015.  

Collections from the top 16 revenue sources are up 2.8 percent from last year.  In the 
aggregate, revenue collections are tracking close to projections contained in the FY 2016 
Appropriations Act.   

Sales tax revenues for the year are exceeding projections while Corporate Business Tax 
revenues are lagging projections.  Upcoming December collections will be an important month, 
reflecting heavier volume sales due to holiday shopping and quarterly corporate filings.       
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